DPT/MGS/82/795
29th April 1982

Mr. E.R. James,

Quality Control Manager,
Armour Pharmaceutical Co. Ltd.,
Hempden Pa':s«.,

Eastbourne BNZ2 2AG.

Deary Mr. James,

P Factorate Batches V36004 and V44106

Thank you for your letter of April 27th 1982.

On the basis of the information provided, I would not wish to raise any
objection to Armour extending the shelf 1ife of these twe batches of High
Pm@m,y Factorate from 12 months €0 two years.

Yours sincerely,

Duncan P. Thomas

Head, Division of Blood Products
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